
If approved, fees for regulated pharmacy professionals in Ontario in 2019 will continue to be the 

lowest among all pharmacy regulators in Canada. Similarly, when compared to other regulated health 

professions in Ontario, fees for pharmacy professionals are and will remain at the lower end of the 

fee scale.
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